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The original proposal for the renovated 
Town Hall - to become a place for co-
working - local start ups, people from 
outside London needing desk space in 
London - made a lot of sense to me. But 
what is now proposed, an events venue 
with late night drinking on roof terraces, 
increased taxi traffic delivering and 
collecting, almost certainly increased drug 
dealing in surrounding streets, is going to 
have a big impact on residents of Queen 
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020 7974 4444Contact phone

Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE

Issued by

Alexandra Mansions especially. I dont live 
in QAM but I know people who do and I 
want to support their objections. I would feel 
happier about this application if it was made 
by a company with a clear track record in 
events management. But the Bottaccio 
website tells me nothing - no addresses, 
prices, contact details. Though interesting 
that they use an image of the Prince of 
Wales to advertise themselves. I think this 
licensing application should be refused, 
pending a thorough audit of Camden's 
relationship with this firm, how it came 
about, what was promised, and how the 
applicants have behaved in their dealings 
with the local community, especially 
neighbour residents. Please note that my 
address is 6 Tavistock Place, WC1H 9RD, 
not flat 6 at 12 Tavistock Place - the 
address finder on this site is incomplete.
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Data protection

No personal information you have given us will be passed on to third parties for commercial 
purposes. The Council's policy is that all information will be shared among officers and other 
agencies where the legal framework allows it, if this will help to improve the service you receive 
and to develop other services. If you do not wish certain information about you to be exchanged 
within the Council, you can request that this does not happen.
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